From: Gillerlain Todd C [mailto:Todd.Gillerlain@ci.irs.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2016 11:06 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: William.Riesche@chicagopolice.org
Subject: Travel Return

Mr. Berlin, I am writing to inform you that I have returned from two separate weeks of Travel.

I traveled to Birmingham Alabama 8-22-16 / 26 Aug 16, to attend a U.S. Department of Justice training in Money Laundering.  The training was at no charge by D.O.J.  Car rental and airfare are being reimbursed to the City of Chicago by IRS on my monthly slot agreement.  Hotel and meals, I will be reimbursed by the city when they get reimbursed by IRS.  I am today submitted the reimbursement form to the travel section.

I also was traveling from 29 Aug 16 to 01 Sept 16 to attended the IRS Task Force Officer advanced Training Course at the Federal Law Enforcement Training Center in Brunswick GA.  The course and housing was covered by F.L.E.T.C. and IRS.  IRS will reimburse the airfare and I had a couple meals on travel days that I am submitting for reimbursement.  

If there are any questions please feel free to give me a call.

P.O. Todd Gillerlain

